Foothill High School Daily Bulletin
Regular Day Bell Schedule
Monday, September 15, 2025

General Information:

If you purchased an ASB Membership after school pictures were taken, bring your Student ID to the Student Store before
school, brunch or lunch to have a manual sticker put on. Please look at your ID before coming into the store, the majority
of students will have the letters “ASB” in orange already printed on their ID.

Parking Permit: Please pick up your Parking permit before school, brunch, or lunch. Must have a completed parking
contract. Pay ahead on the Webstore to save time. Starting this week parking tickets will be issued by our school security.

UC San Diego will be on campus today during 2nd period. You will receive a call slip at the beginning of 2nd period to be
excused for the presentation.

The National Guard will be on campus today during lunch outside the library.
Sports booster meeting Wednesday, September 17th, 5:30 PM at Goodtimes Pizza in Palo Cedro.

Liberty University will be on campus Thursday, September 18th. The presentation will be held during FLEX time.
Schedule to attend in FlexiSCHED.

Vanguard University will have a table set up during lunch outside the library on Thursday, September 18th.

Foothill FFA Alumni and Supporters Meeting is October 7th, 2025 at Good Times Pizza at 5:30 PM. If you are interested
in supporting Foothill FFA as a parent, supporter or an Alumni we are inviting you to our monthly meeting.

Save the Date! College Quest is again happening this year at Shasta College on October 13, 2025 from 5:30-7:30pm.
Over 40 Colleges & Universities, Military, Trade Schools plus Financial Aid info. Don't miss out!

Scholarship Opportunity: Downtown Redding Soroptimist sponsors the Legacy Memorial "Dream" Award. This award is
open to young women (14 to 18 years of age), who volunteer in their community or school. This award will go to the
young woman with a matching financial award to the non-profit charity or school where she volunteers. Apply at
www.sidowntownredding.com. Please contact sjgrodgers@gmail.com if you have any questions.

The National Alliance on Mental lliness Shasta County is looking for volunteers to run their social media accounts. This is
a unique opportunity to: make a difference in your community, gain real-world experience running social media for a
nonprofit, learn about mental health and advocacy, and boost your resume or college applications. If you are interested
please reach out to Rachel Lewis at rachel3789lewis@gmail.com for more information.

ASB:

Join ASB for our Rio Nights homecoming dance on September 27th from 7-10 pm. This dance is open to all Foothill
students and if you are wanting to bring a guest from another school, you must obtain a guest pass from the main office. If
purchasing for a non FHS student, please make sure their guest pass has been approved. You can view approval status
on the school wide google classroom. Please direct any questions to afitzgerald@suhsd.net

Sales window two ends September 17th. Tickets are $45 with ASB and $65 without and $65 for a non FHS Student.
Please note, we only accept cash or check for in person sales. In person sales will be Friday, September 12th and
Wednesday, September 17th at brunch and lunch in room 207. Please do not go to the Student Store regarding
Homecoming as this is an ASB sponsored event. All questions can be directed to afitzgerald@suhsd.net.

Guest pass applications for the homecoming dance (9/27) are available in the main office. Applications are due by
September 24th.

Clubs:

Young Investors Society is a new club on campus. This year they are going to compete in financial competitions, learn
practical money skills, and hear from financial professionals. If you are interested in finance as a career, or want to learn
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how to get rich and retire early, come check out Young Investors Society in Mrs. Cloney's room 112 at lunch on
Wednesdays.

Crochet Club meetings during flex period (4th period) on first & last Thursdays of each month.
Room 109A with Mrs. Koentopf. Beginners, intermediate, and advanced crocheters welcome.




